
BLOUBERG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE ON THE DRAFT IDP/BUDGET PROCESS PLAN 2020/2021 

 

Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Systems Act (32 of 2000) Section 21A and Section 28 that Blouberg 

Municipality Council has developed a Draft IDP/Budget Process Plan.  

The copies of the Draft IDP/Budget Process Plan 2020/2021 are available at the municipal head office, 

satellite offices of Alldays, Eldorado, Tolwe, Langlaagte, Inveraan and Harriswich. The document is also 

available on the municipal website: www. Blouberg.gov.za. Any member of the community who wishes to 

comment on the Draft IDP/Budget 2020/21 Process plan must do so in writing to the Municipal manager’s 

office within 21 days from the date of this Notice. 

Guided by the COGTA gazette and COVID-19 Regulations that impose a lockdown, community members are 
requested to visit the Municipal Website provided above to access the Draft 2020/21 IDP/Budget Process Plan to avoid 
unnecessary movements in and out of municipal offices.  

 

MACHABA JUNIAS 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

30 JULY 2020 

 


